
From: Michael Osuna [mailto:mosuna@outlook.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, May 20, 2014 10:18 AM 
To: Michael Quint 

Subject: Planning and Zoning Resignation 

 

Michael, 
 
Per our conversation I am submitting my resignation to the McKinney Planning and Zoning 
Commission effective on May 28, 2014.  My wife and I have decided to move to our farm near 
Sherman full time and as a result we put our primary home here in McKinney up for sale.  It is 
now under contract with a close date of May 29th and assuming the transaction closes as 
scheduled we will be moving out of McKinney on May 30th which would make me ineligible to 
serve on the Commission. 
 
I have thoroughly enjoyed my tenure as a Commissioner and really appreciated your staff 
making my job as a Commissioner much easier as a new addition to the Commission.  You have 
a great staff who are obviously very dedicated to the City and take great pride in their work.  I 
have been very impressed with both your's and your staff's professionalism and the way they 
deal with us as Commissioners, the developers and the residents of our City.  
 
My only regret is that I couldn't serve out my full term but my wife and I are very excited about 
our decision and are looking forward to this move. 
 
Thank you again and please let me know if you have any questions.  I will send a notice to the 
Mayor and Council by separate email. 
 
Regards, 
 
Michael Osuna 
 

mailto:mosuna@outlook.com

